‘ HALDIA
PETROCHEMIGALS LTD

Heartiest Congratulations to

Labdhi International

for
Highest Polyethylene Sales during Lean Months
Western Region
FY. 2004-2005

The year of 2004-2005 has been a year of excellent
achievement on your part. 1, on behalf of HPL
community, take this opportunity to congratulate you
and your spirited team whose endless effort has made
this possible. HPL sincerely wishes that you continue to
grow consistently in the years to come
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10% Sept 2005 Ujjal De
Vice President ¢ Head of MarKeting




